
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONFIDENCE AND SECURITY WHEN YOU ATTEND L.A. DANCE MAGIC 
 
We know that you have confidence in LADM, but would still like to address the current situation 
regarding COVID-19. The health and safety of our clients, dancers, employees, and families is our top 
priority. We are monitoring all updates and information published by the CDC and World Health 
Organization regarding this fluid situation. 
 
Our regular health and hygiene practices provide the best defense against the spread of most 
contagious illnesses, therefore we stress the following, as recommended by the CDC: 
 

• Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after using the 
restroom, before eating, and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing. If soap and water 
are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol. 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

• Stay home when you are sick. 

• Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. 

• Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces, using a regular household 
cleaning spray or wipe. 

• Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
 
In addition to the recommendations suggested by the CDC, we are working in conjunction with all of our 
venues/hotels to take additional proactive, preventative measures to ensure your safety at our events. 
This includes the increased cleaning of frequently touched surfaces and objects, monitoring of all 
bathrooms and trash levels, and supplying hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes. 
 
We offer free livestream for our competition at every event through our website. 
www.ladancemagic.com 
 
These are the guidelines that were followed at our recent, sold-out event in Baton Rouge, and they were 
extremely successful. The response from our families and attendees was overwhelmingly positive. The 
welfare of our friends and families is our first priority. Please help us by following the guidelines listed 
above. We need to be in this together. 
 
 

-LA Dance Magic Staff 

http://www.ladance/

